
Thank you Chair Monnes Anderson and Committee Members for hearing bill SB 649. I am writing in 

support of this bill as I feel that as consumers we have the right to all information on the products we 

are using for ourselves and our children, including pharmaceutical drugs. My daughter recently had 

pneumonia and was on ten days of amoxicillin. When I received her prescription I was also given the 

package insert that has pertinent information I might need to know about how to use the product and 

any side effects that may occur. This ask should be a no-brainer as a right to have access to information 

and transparency about products we are consuming and injecting into ourselves and our children. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Jordan Ohrt 

Stayton Oregon Resident, Small Business Owner, Active Community Member and Mother of Two      

 


